The Peloton Weekly EBlast - 09.06.19

Association News

Next Defect Repair Committee Meeting - Tuesday, September 10, 2019, 4:00 PM

The next scheduled meeting of the Defect Repair Committee will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2019, at 4:00 , in the Community Center 2nd Floor Meeting Room. We invite and encourage you to attend!

Bldg E&F Roof Replacement Project - Light Work Tomorrow

Hammersmith Construction Services' (HCS) construction crew working on the Bldg E&F roofing replacement project will be performing limited, light impact work tomorrow, Saturday, September 7, 2019, from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM (weather depending). Although HCS had previously announced it would be restricting work to Monday - Friday each week, we are allowing this in order to keep the project progressing. The work will involve detail work such as gluing in of roofing materials, and will be low impact to residents. We appreciate your understanding.

Community News

Social Event Reminder:

CO Buffs v NE Cornhuskers Watch Party Saturday, September 7, 2019, 12:30-4:30 PM

Join your Peloton friends and neighbors to watch the Buffs play their former Big 10 football rival tomorrow (Saturday, September 7, 2019). The Huskers are coming to Mile High stadium for a 1:30 game. The Association has reserved the entire 2nd floor of the Community Center from 12:30-4:30 pm this day, for a potluck party! Bring a dish to share and BYOB! We hope to see you there!

Calendar Reminder: Social Event

Boulder Ensemble Theatre Company Season 14 Preview Thursday, October 3, 2019, 6:00 PM

Thanks to a relationship with some new Peloton Owners, we have coordinated to bring the Boulder Ensemble Theatre Company (BETC) to hold a BETC Season 14 play preview on Thursday, October 3, 2019, starting at 6:00 pm. The BETC actors will provide a preview of each of their 4 Season 14 plays, and provide wine and cheese. The event is free to Peloton residents and will be held in the Community Center 2nd floor Lounge area. We hope you will attend!

Safety First - Do Not Allow Strangers to Tag In

Please be diligent in controlling access to our condominium and Community Center buildings, by not allowing unknown persons to "tag in" as you enter the buildings. If you see someone you can't confirm as a resident trying to enter a condominium building, please ask them to use the tele-entry feature to call the person they are there to see, rather than letting them in the building. This is for all of our protection and is much appreciated!